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Monday 24 March 
Year 10 & 11 football match away 

Thursday 27 March 
Year 11 football match away 

Wednesday 2 April 
Inter-House sport competition

Thursday 3 April 
Non-uniform day and charity raffle
Reward trip to the cinema

Friday 4 April
Open mic, Achievement Assemblies.
School closes for Easter holiday at
15:20 

Tuesday 22 April 
School re-opens to pupils, week B

Upcoming Events

School Headlines
Thank you to all parents who took the time to feedback to us on the uniform proposal. We are reading
through the feedback and will update families after consulting with our Governing Body.

Thank you to our superb Charity Champions who led a bake sale in school today and raised £100 for
Comic Relief. Thank you to the pupils for their support today. Our next in school event is a non-uniform day
on Thursday 3 April. Pupils are invited to bring £1 in to school. They can 
also buy raffle tickets for our Easter Chocolate Draw which will be drawn 
in school on 4 April. This fundraising event is to support our International 
Charity The Abaseen Foundation supporting some of the poorest children in 
the world. Raffle tickets are £1 per strip and will be sold in form time week commencing 31 March.  

How can we get involved? 
Send your child into school on Thursday 3 April wearing appropriate non-uniform. They need to pay £1. 
Donate chocolate items (for example an Easter egg) to our chocolate raffle, donations will be collected
in form time in the week commencing 31 March.   
Purchase raffle tickets for £1 week commencing 31 March

Thank you for your support. 

A word of thanks from Moorside 

‘Thank you to CLHS and the wonderful Miss Edge
for supplying Moorside Primary School and the
Lancaster Sports Association with 5 fabulous

referees for our local Football competitions this
week. 

The 3 girls and 2 boys were fantastic
ambassadors for the school with 2 of girls having
previously supported these competitions before,
always doing an amazing job, which we are all
truly grateful for as it allows us to manage and
support our teams knowing these games are

being well managed by the children from your
school. 

We really appreciate it and hopefully they
enjoyed the experience. Refereeing is not an

easy role to undertake, but an important one, as
without them the competitions wouldn't run as

smoothly.’



Most Achievement
Points

House Success- Week 9 & 10 Spring Term 

Best Attendance Extra-Curricular
Attendance 

Year 11 Notices

GCSE Exam timetable now available on our website 

Year 11 English and Maths Revision Support 
There are detailed daily revision support plans on the Year 11 page of our school website for
maths and English. It is vital that ALL pupils follow these plans to support their effective
preparation for the summer exams. All pupils have been given paper booklets to support them
completing the tasks, most of which have links to video clips that give specific tuition. Should
your child not be accessing these materials, please contact us immediately so we can support
them to do so. 
 
Year 11 Easter Revision sessions 
We are delighted to able to offer a programme of Easter revision sessions for Year 11 pupils over
the Easter break. Details of the sessions on offer and their timings can be seen in the table below.
Further details regarding the entry to school site and sign in will follow in an announcement for
Year 11 Parents on Class Charts and will be in our next parent Newsletter. Should you have any
specific questions, please contact us at the school. 

In School Revision sessions 
We are running a number of in school revision sessions to support pupils with their preparation
for the summer exams. These sessions include a number of maths and English master classes
that pupils are invited to attend. In addition, there are a number of sessions open for pupils to
attend detailed below. Please encourage your child to attend these. 



Year 10 Work Experience 
A reminder to all parents that pupils should be organising their own work placements for the
week 12–16 May 2025. Once they have a placement, we can support them with logging it on
Unifrog. 
 
If any parents can support us in school with our careers education and/or work experience we
are always happy to hear from you. Please follow the link to complete a quick online form and we
will be in touch https://forms.office.com/e/j1FZ0Z1iTn

Year 10 Mock Exam Timetable 
Year 10 will sit their first set of mock exams starting Tuesday 22nd April. The timetable will be
available on the Year 10 page of our website, via the link below, from Monday 10th March.
Guidance on how to prepare for these will be set by class teachers on Class Charts each week. If
you have any questions about these exams, please do not hesitate to contact us at school.  
https://lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk/students/year-10-exam-timetable 

Ski Trip March 2026 
We are running a ski trip to Zell am See, Austria in March 2026 for a week. Two 
spaces have recently become available on the trip. If you would like your child to attend 
this trip, please contact Mrs Spence at school for further details. 

 Year 7 Success
 

Congratulations to Thea P and Aria W for scoring an impressive 95% in the
English mid-year assessment! 

Emanuela M is developing her piano playing and Ms Ramsey is very
impressed with your commitment. 

 Year 8 Success
 

Congratulations to Lyra B, Juliet B, Andrea C, Lilly-Rose D, Esme I, Evangel SA,
Michael S and Alice T for scoring an incredible 100% in the English mid-year
assessment. 

Well done to the following Year 8 pupils who have consistently demonstrated
excellent commitment towards their English lessons, resulting in some
fantastic Jekyll and Hyde analysis assessment pieces: Sajidah H, Safiye S, Amir
G, Oakley F, Sophie L, Isabella F-G, Adison G and Megan M. 

Congratulations to Ewan P for competing in the Blackpool Aquathlon and
competing in the Ulverston Swimming Gala coming first in 100m freestyle,
second in 100m breast stroke, third in 50m breast stroke and sixth in 50m
butterfly. We are really proud of you Ewan!

Isaac A and Mikey S have made excellent progress in their instrumental
lessons this week. 

Pupil Success

https://forms.office.com/e/j1FZ0Z1iTn
https://lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk/students/year-10-exam-timetable


  Year 9
Success
  

Congratulations to Frank H for achieving an incredible 100% in the English mid-year
assessment! 

Penny R is making good technical progress in her singing lessons – well done! 

 Year 10
Success
 

Well done to Louie M, Sophie A, Jack S and Edan M for crafting original and engaging short
stories in English. 

Thank you to Rufaro H and Jayden P for their involvement refereeing at Moorside Primary
School. 

Oscar C is progressing well with his piano piece ‘In the hall of the mountain king’ and we
can’t wait to hear you perform. 

Lexi-Leigh S has worked well on her part in ‘Proud Mary’ this week – we are really looking
forward to hearing the finished duet. 

 Year 11
Success
 

Thank you to Darniah G, Leah B and Riley S for their involvement refereeing at Moorside
Primary School.

A number of pupils have written English Literature essays in masterclasses over the last
fortnight. Well done to the following, who have all improved their technique from the mock
by several grades: Demi A, Daisy B, Leah B, Connor K, Gabriel L, Callum M, James R, Ibrahim S,
Kayden W, Louie A, Lucy K, Matilda L and Alex L. Your hard work is paying off! 
 
Year 11 Enterprise pupils have been showcasing their entrepreneurial skills this week,
recording their ‘Dragon’s Den’ business presentations. Every pupil delivered an outstanding
performance, demonstrating creativity, confidence, and dedication to their ideas. Their
commitment and courage throughout the process was great to see. You should all be
incredibly proud of yourselves - fantastic work, Year 11! 

01524 32636 
clhs@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk
www.lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk


